
NorthStream Credit Strategies Fund LP 
Monthly Commentary: November 2017

Information obtained from this commentary is not intended to be used as financial or investment product advice and is not meant for making investment decisions. This commentary does not constitute a solicitation or offering for the sale or 
purchase of investment or securities in any products. The information contained herein, while believed to be reliable and complete, is not guaranteed as to its accuracy or completeness. NorthStream Capital Inc. (“NorthStream”) cannot guarantee 
its accuracy or completeness and accepts no responsibility for any loss arising from any use of or reliance on the information contained herein. Material information about the NorthStream Credit Strategies Fund LP (“the Fund”) is made 
available in the Confidential Offering Memorandum that should be read carefully before investing. To obtain complete information relating to the Fund, please refer to the Confidential Offering Memorandum.

NorthStream Capital Inc. | TD North Tower, Suite 2010, 77 King Street West, Toronto, Ontario, M5K 1K2 | (T) 416-613-4651 | www.northstreamcap.com 

The NorthStream Credit Strategies Fund LP ("the Fund") launched on May 2nd, 2016. The monthly returns above are shown net of all 
fees and expenses and are based on the Fund's Class X Lead Series NAV. Monthly NAV and returns are calculated by SGGG Fund 
Services. Past performance is not indicative of future results. Performance, risk metrics, and correlations are as of November 30, 2017.  

The NorthStream Credit Strategies Fund LP generated a return of 0.66% for the month of November, despite a 
sell off in US government and corporate bonds.1,2 The Fund outperformed the broader high yield market by 106 
basis points for the month.3 

Our investment strategy is focused on event-driven credit opportunities that result in the Fund having a low 
correlation with rates and equities (as demonstrated in the table below) and reduced monthly volatility. 
Consequently, the portfolio has only experienced one negative month, compared to five for the index since 
inception.3 

An area that we have been monitoring closely is the impact of disruptive technologies on the energy, utilities, and 
transportation industries. The portfolio has recently benefited from identifying opportunities in sectors that are 
experiencing technological disruption or can benefit from the migration to clean energy. 

We hope to tell you more about these investment themes and opportunities in 2018. In the interim, we encourage 
you to view a presentation by Stanford University lecturer Tony Seba on "Clean Disruption of Energy and 
Transportation." (Link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2b3ttqYDwF0)

Our bond holdings by rating for November were 32% BB, 58% B, and 10% CCC. Canadian dollar positions 
comprised 82% of the portfolio. Please refer to our performance and risk metrics below. 

1 iShares U.S. Treasury Bond ETF (GOVT)
2 iShares iBoxx $ Investment Grade Corporate Bond ETF (LQD)
3 iShares iBoxx $ High Yield Corporate Bond ETF (HYG)
4 Using 1-year T-bills. 
5 iShares Canadian Government Bond Index ETF (XGB)
6 Negative downside capture vs. XGB, TSX, and S&P 500 is a result of NorthStream generating 
positive returns in months when these indices generated negative returns. 
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